To our Valued Customers

We at Moffitt Catering take pride in the relationships we have established, and it has been our
pleasure serving you. We always strive to provide you with the highest quality food and
service, and this will not change.

Up until now, we have worked hard to avoid raising our prices, despite rising food, labor, fuel
and insurance costs, but unfortunately, we can no longer delay the inevitable. As a result,
effective June 23, the beginning of FY 2025, you will see a modest increase of approximately
5% on food, beverage, rental, and labor charges.

We understand that even a small increase in pricing may impact your decision when
choosing a caterer. We hope that you'll consider the relationship that we have established,
as well as knowing that when you choose our services, you are supporting your fellow

UCSF employees. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Moffitt Catering
Event Planner.

Thank you for using Moffitt Catering at UCSF, your continued patronage is truly appreciated.
Sincerely,
Your Moffitt Catering Team

Utilizing Moffitt Catering supports UCSF Services & the Mission of UCSF

Give us a call or shoot us an email to get your next event scheduled!
vk
(415) 353-1325

moffitt.catering@ucsf.edu

View our menus at
www.moffittcatering.org
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